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UKCA Marking on AC Servo Amplifiers 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
After the departure of the United Kingdom (UK) from the European Union (EU), the UKCA marking 
(equivalent to the CE marking) started to be used for products sold in the UK markets from January 1, 
2021. The UKCA marking will be mandatory for AC servo amplifiers from 2022 onwards. To comply with UK 
laws and regulations, the UKCA mark will be added to caution plates on AC servo amplifiers. This change 
does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
 
1. Target Model 

AC servo amplifiers (MR-J5, MR-J4, MR-JN, MR-JET, and MR-JE series) and their options that have 
the CE mark 

 
2. Details of the Change 

The UKCA mark will be added to the caution plate of the products. The mark will also be added to the 
packaging label of the products. 

 

Figure 1. UKCA mark example 
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Figure 2. UKCA marking example on a caution plate (MR-J5 series) 
* The caution plate shown above is an example. The caution plate size, mark position/size, and descriptions differ depending on the 

model. 
* The mark may be added at different times depending on the model. 
* The products with both the former and new caution plates may be distributed in the market around the same time depending on 

the stock status. 
 
3. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the June 2021 production. (The schedule may be moved 
up.) 

The UKCA mark 
is added. 


